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Letter: Greetings,

A 21st century school building for the students of St. Raphael (TCDSB)



Comments

Name Location Date Comment

Monica Afonso Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "My 3 children attend this school and they deserve better. They
deserve a school that isn’t falling apart. They deserve an area to play
at recess. They deserve proper ventilation, working washrooms on
EACH floor, windows that actually open and the list goes on."

Daniela Russo Woodbridge,
Canada

2021-05-07 "building new school"

Rita Chimienti Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "I’m signing this because in the year 2021, with the amount of
resources and technology that exist to provide our children with
quality education, no child should have to learn in these conditions.
The current state of disrepair of this building and more specifically
the lack of a mechanical ventilation system does NOT foster the
“quality” public education that we pride ourselves of here in the
province of Ontario. For the sake of all the children in this school, let
us give them an environment that nurtures education and makes
our kids, including my 7 and 9 year old, really proud to be students
of St Raphaels."

Joy Rampersad Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "My children go to St. Raphael and the building needs to be
replaced."

Lori Paradiso Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "Lori Paradiso"

Daniele De Marzi Woodbridge,
Canada

2021-05-07 "The school board talks about children safety and health is their
main concern yet in the almost 60 year what investments have they
made in upgrading the school to modern towards 2021 standards.
The answer is none. A new school is need to meet what they claim!"

Piña Deluca Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "My son deserves a playing area and proper ventilation as any
human deserves!"

Daniele De Marzi Woodbridge,
Canada

2021-05-07 "The school board claims that their students health and safety is
number one concern. Yet in the almost 60 year since the school
was built what investments has the board made toward upgrading
St. Raphael. The answer we know is none that would move the
school toward modern standards. The children and staff need a new
school!"

Antonietta Amico Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "For the kids!"

Tina Ieraci Toronto, Ontario,
Canada

2021-05-07 "Students need a healthy and safe environment to learn in."

Liliana Cerqueira Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "In support of our teachers and students"

Jennifer Nguyen Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "Schools need to be properly equipped and prepared to protect the
teachers and students that attend them."

Alex Cespedes Mississauga,
Canada

2021-05-07 "The best school ever"



Name Location Date Comment

Marianna Sciortino Toronto, Canada 2021-05-07 "I’m signing this for the well being and education of the children.
A better quality building brings better education and learning for
these students, which they deserve regardless."

Constance Rescigno Woodbridge&lt;
ON, Canada

2021-05-07 "The school needs upgrades and better air circulation."

Stefania Giannetta North York,
Canada

2021-05-07 "I graduated from St. Raphael June 1988. My son graduated from St.
Raphael June 2019. Aside from the incredible teachers and staff not
much else has changed! I no longer have children attending but this
community deserve a safe new school."

Francis Modica Toronto, Canada 2021-05-08 "I live in the neighborhood and we were going to send our daughter
to this school, but now I am not so sure. These issues need to be
resolved because our children deserve better!"

Daniela Ciccarelli Toronto, Canada 2021-05-08 "I’m a past student of Raphael’s."

Sanja Kusic Toronto, Canada 2021-05-09 "Students and staff deserve a safe school with proper ventilation, a
decent playground and washrooms on every floor."

Sabrina Niceforo Woodbridge,
Canada

2021-05-09 "Students' learning environment is as important their learning."

Carol
Santagato-Davies

Richmond Hill,
Canada

2021-05-09 "All students should be afforded education in a facility that meets
health and safety codes, reflects 21st century advancements, and is
equitable to that of other students in the same Board."

Kenroy gillins Vaughan, Canada 2021-05-09 "My son attended this school"

Cheri DiNovo toronto, Ontario,
Canada

2021-05-09 "Time for safe schools!!"

Sandy DiBona King City, Canada 2021-05-10 "Long Overdue!"

Beata Gruosso Guelph, Canada 2021-05-11 "This was my elementary school many years ago. Now, my
childhood friends children attend this school. These children
deserve a safe environment"

Maria Guglielmi Vaughan, Canada 2021-05-12 "Maria Guglielmi"

Caroline Fazio Kitchener, Canada 2021-05-12 "This is a wonderful school with the most amazing teacher that care
for their students so much and they need a new building"

Angela Abbatangelo Richmond Hill,
Canada

2021-05-12 "My friend works there and i care about her health"

Carlo Mirabelli Woodbridge,
Canada

2021-05-12 "Ministry of Education has distributed $700 million thru the OECM
program for school boards to use for improvements related to
Covid 19. To date the allocated funds are sitting there , waiting for
someone at there board to initiate there wish list of improvements
needed."


